Written by Staff Reports
Thursday, November 15, 2012 2:38 PM -



The Lima Beane Barbershop Chorus had their recognition and installation banquet recently at Hawthorne Hill Country Club. Dr. John Wellman was installed as the 2013 president by outgoing president Jim Michael and National Barbershop Harmony Foundation officer Joe Jenkins. Wellman is a New Knoxville native and resides in Allentown. The chorus will present its annual show at 2 p.m. And 7:30 p.m. March 9 at the Veteran's Memorial Civic Center in Lime. The 2013 show is entitled "This is My Country." Above: Michael, left, and Jenkins install Dr. Wellman as 2013 president of the Lima Beane Barbershop Chorus.